From:

Sent: 26 July 2017 17:10

To: Jones, Evelyn

cc: N
Subject: Objections to no 5 Daleham Mews

Attachments: WebPage.pdf; ATTO0001.htm

A neighbour has been able to review the plans. He notes:

Nole that new window Lo the rear terrace does not match with the (loor plans, looks small on the elevation
drawings in reality it will it exactly between the (wo exisling openings circa 3 metres wide.

So it appears no 5 wants to expand the windows and overlooking at the rear

Camden, as a condition, must restrict the no of windows and sizes to the rear to existing AND insist that
obscure glass be used in the new window frames at the 2nd and 3rd floor level. This will help to remedy the
current intrusive overlooking from an unlawful building

On this planning application current standards on conservation and amenity must apply. On renewing the
windows Camden must enforce planning policy and insist obscure glass be used

Richard Fletcher

19A Belsize Crescent
NW3 5QY

http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/Record/6570638/file/document?inline




